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DPD-7196=59
20 Octcber 1959

Dear Dom:

Confirming our telecon of 20 October 1959, regarding
your letter dsted Octcber 20, 1959, subject: “Followe(n
25X1A I Presran”, it is requested that the following be sube
mitted to this office:

a. A detalled technical proposal.

b. A cost proposal with s complete breakdown as to
mane~hours necessary to perform the progrem,
overhead, materials, general and sdninistrstive
sxpense and profit. The cost breakdown should be
further broken down into program phases.

€. Type of coutract you consider appropriste to the

program.
In connection with the Followeon Program, you are 25X1A
not to proceed with work thereunder at ime. At such time

a3 this program may be approved in this office, I will then
advise you to proceed.

It is undsrstood that you will visit this office on Tuesdsy,
27 October 1959, for the pupose of dlscussing the follow-on
prograx. The outstanding guestion concerning the close-out of
Contract S7-505 will alsc be taken up at that time.

With reference to my statement that the proposed rate of
expenditure for the follow-on program would be $3,000 per month
plus facilities, I was in error stating that this information
had come from you. Instead, this was based on earlier statements
from FPhil and Gene.

Regards,

25X1A e

ren-ooy/
Distribution: l
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25X1A /1 = Chrono, TPD
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